
Shallow Lake Minor Hockey Registration for 2022-23 Season Opens June 1 

Please read this document carefully. By registering with Shallow Lake Minor Hockey you are accepting the 

terms and conditions of registration set out below. 

Players will be accepted on all teams on the basis of who registers and pays first. Team and player 

numbers are often limited, to ensure quality and fair play. In rare circumstances and subject to Player 

numbers and available teams, we may not be able to offer spots on teams to all registrants. 

Money will be refunded if this happens. Where player numbers approach applicable team caps, a waiting 

list will be created until such time as a sufficient number of players justify adding a further team. 

Register Early to Guarantee Your Spot for the 2022-23 Hockey Season & to avoid late fees 

Online registration process will open on Wednesday June 1, 2022 

When you have completed your registration you will receive an email confirmation and receipt. 

Payment may be made in by the following ways- 

Online payment with credit card 

Online payment by E-transfer 

NOTE: Registration must be paid in full prior to the player stepping on the ice. 

 

New Players 

If you have played Minor Hockey in another center in the past and you have relocated to Shallow Lake Minor 

Hockey Zone, contact SLMH Registrar for the proper residential transfer forms. You won’t be able to register 

until this has been done.  

 

First Year Players 

If you are a first year player please contact Tammy Robertson at tlrobertson2010@gmail.com for further 

instructions.  

 

REGISTRATION FEES for the 2022-23 Season  
First Time Players – Contact SLMH Registrar at tlrobertson2010@gmail.com 

Under 7 - Early Bird $400.00 

Under 8 - Early Bird $400.00 

Under 9 – Early Bird $470.00 

Under 11 – Early Bird $470.00 

Under 13 – Early Bird $470.00 

Under 15 – Early Bird – $520.00 

Under 18 – Early Bird - $540.00 

REGISTRATION LATE FEES 

After- June 30th – additional $50.00 

After- July 31st – additional $50.00 

 

 

 

mailto:tlrobertson2010@gmail.com


OMHA Required Parental Respect in Sport Training 

The OMHA requires a parent or guardian from every family to complete the new Respect in Sport Training, 

online Module as a condition of play. Failure to complete this requirement will prevent your child from 

participating. A link will be posted on the Shallow Lake Minor Hockey Website 

 

ROWANS LAW- Mandatory 

On July 1, 2019 the Ontario Government is implementing “Rowan’s Act”; a concussion awareness law that 

requires at least one parent to complete the Ontario Hockey Federation Acknowledgement Form, before their 

child may participate in this season. A link will be posted on the Shallow Lake Minor Hockey Website 

 

Request for Refunds 

A $50.00 administration fee will be applied to all refund requests to cover costs of administration and 

insurance. All request for refunds must be made in writing to SLMH Registrar. Registration Fees will be 

refunded as per SLMH Order of Operations Policy.  A copy of this policy can be found on the SLMH website. 

 

 


